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Obsolescence of HSDL-3208
Notification Date : 25" April 2018

Dear Customer,

Liteon Technologies regret to announce the obsolescence of the HSDL-3208,
IRDA® Data Compliant Low Power 115.2 kbit/s Infrared Transceiver solution.

There would be no replacement part number for the HSDL-3208.
The affected part numbers are the HSDL-3208-025 and the HSDL-3208-S25.

This obsolenence would take effect from 1 May 2018, with the Last Time Buy by the
315 Oct 2018 and Last Time Ship by 30" April 2019. All Last Time Buy orders would
be based on an NCNR (Non Cancelation , Non Returnable) condition.

With this announcment of the obsolenence of the HSDL-3208, we would also need
to instate a price increase of 10%, to be align with supplier imposing a 20% price
increase on their raw materails. This price increase would be effective for orders
received from 15 May 2018 (onwards). Any orders received before the 15 May 2018,
we would still honor our last quoted price.

We value you as an important customer and we are truly sorry for this unforeseen
circumstance.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your local
Lite-On contacts.

Yours truly,

Freddy Ho

Product Manager
Integrated Sensor Division



